
A Note from Our Principal  

  

Dear Families, 

  

Happy February! The new year is off to a wonderful start, and we’re excited for what’s to 
come. With Valentine’s Day just around the corner, we’re looking forward to celebrating 
love, friendship, and kindness with your little ones through fun and meaningful 
activities! As always, it is an honor to work with and watch your children grow.  Thank you 
for choosing our preschool for your family. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Alyssa 

  

Black History Month  

February is Black History Month, a time to celebrate the achievements and contributions of 
African Americans throughout history. In our classrooms, we’ll be exploring stories of 
inspiring people, both near and far, through books, activities, and conversations that help 
our students appreciate their impact on the world. 

  

Valentine’s Day  

We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on Friday, February 14th. Children are invited to 
bring in valentines to share with their classmates and will participate in Valentine-themed 
activities throughout the day. [Insert school-specific information. Ex: Classroom parties 
will be held in the morning. Please check your child’s classroom door for additional details] 

  

Family Referral Bonus  

Do you know a colleague who has recently had a baby, a friend in need of care who just 
relocated to the area, or a family member who is seeking a new preschool for their child? 



When you refer a friend and they enroll, you’re eligible for a free week of tuition. Ask us for 
details! 

  

  

Important Dates (Header 2) 

February 2 – Groundhog Day 

February 14 – Valentine’s Day celebrations 

February 17 – School CLOSED for Professional Development Day/Presidents’ Day 
February 28 – End-of-month folders go home 

  

New On Our Preschool Blog  

Blog Article February 2025.docx 

  

 

https://nlcinccom-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/christine_mccarraher_chesterbrookacademy_com/EV0sWMVu5V1MvZ-4mpToyzYBM6ONWZ4bIKiNDvnMLW5OqQ?e=Gy4Me5

